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Sparks
September Newsletter

FOCUS:
Being a Spark

Welcome to 
Sparks!

The month of September is all about meeting new
friends, learning about the Spark program &
having fun!

The important dates this month are:

• Mon. Sept. 10: Meet and greet. We will get to 
know the girls and play icebreaker games. 

• Mon. Sept. 17: Uniform Requests are due at the
beginning of the meeting. All Sparks are provided
with a program book at the first meeting of the
guiding year, however, Spark uniforms must be
purchased. Please make payments out to 19th
Sparks Brantford. During this meeting, Sparks will 
learn the promise and read the spark story. They will 
also make puppets to perform a story.

• Mon. Sept. 24: Enrollment Preparation. Our 
enrollment ceremony will be October 1st. We will be 
making decorations and preparing for our ceremony 
during this meeting. 

- The spark focus this month is 
earning Being a Spark Badge 
at meetings. This month there 
is no Show & Tell Night.

- Please collect your “Lucky 
Pennies”! All lucky pennies 
fund field trip expenses, so the 
more you collect, the more 
program we can offer! 
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